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16th December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carer’s 
  
Firstly, we would like to apologise for the lack of newsletter last week which was a 
particularly busy time for us. 
  
We have attached our end of term newsletter which is packed with all sorts of information 
from Road Safety to additional financial support over the holiday period. Also included are 
some handy term dates and a link to Contact Swindon should you need it. 
  
As always, please do get in touch with the Pastoral & Welfare Team at your child’s college 
for further support if needed. 
  
We would also like to take this opportunity of wishing you all a safe and happy holiday time. 
  
Best Wishes 
Pastoral & Welfare Team. 
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